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Extract from Mr. Mason's report on his visit to Bangkok
sent with his letter of 23rd October, 1963.

"Called on Sino British Co.'s Mr. Oppenheim and requested
information concerning the "FIONETTA" who said that the decision
to bring the vessel in for the requisite surveys rested with
the Owners

Messrs. International Molasses,
Marine House,
Hong Kong. .

I would suggest that the Hong Kong Surveyors be requested to
call on either Mr. W.G. Robertson and Mr. A.D. Coppen and
clarify the position.

Messrs. Thai Navigation stated that the "CHANTABOON"
would be submitted for survey in the near future."
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